
DOWNRIVER COMMUNITY CONFERENCE     Item #3 (P.1 of 1) 
REGULAR MEETING – December 7, 2023 
 
Present: Allen Park   Mayor Gail McLeod  
  Brownstown Twp.  Supervisor Edward Smith 
  Dearborn    
  Dearborn Heights  Mayor Bill Bazzi 
  Ecorse    Councilwoman LaTonya Lamb  
  Flat Rock    
  Gibraltar    
  Grosse Ile Twp.  Supervisor Jim Budny 
  Huron Twp.   Supervisor David A. Glaab 
  Lincoln Park   Mayor Michael Higgins 
  Melvindale    
  River Rouge   Mayor William Campbell 
  Riverview   Mayor Andy Swift 
  Rockwood    
  Romulus   Kevin Krause, Director of Community Safety/Dev. 
  Southgate   Mayor Joseph Kuspa 

Taylor    Dan Bura, Chief of Staff 
Trenton   Mayor Steven Rzeppa 

  Woodhaven   Councilwoman Jan Sikes 
  Wyandotte   Mayor Rob DeSana 
 
 
The meeting was opened by the Board Chairman, Supervisor David A. Glaab, at 5:12 p.m., followed 
by roll call and introductions.   
 
Agenda:  Motion by Councilwoman Lamb, supported by Supervisor Budny, to accept the agenda as 
presented. The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Minutes of 10/5/2023: Motion by Supervisor Budny, supported by Councilwoman Lamb, to accept the 
minutes of the regular board meeting of 10/5/2023 as presented.   The motion passed unanimously.   
 
2024 Board Meeting Dates:  Motion by Supervisor Budny, supported by Councilwoman Lamb, to accept 
the 2024 board meeting dates as presented. The motion passed unanimously. 
   
Board Officers for 2024:  Chair Glaab presented the slate of officers to serve for the 2024 Calendar 
year: 
 Chair:  Supervisor David A. Glaab, Huron Township 
 Vice Chair: Mayor Lamar Tidwell, Ecorse 
 Treasurer: Mayor Andy Swift, Riverview 
 Secretary: Mayor Tim Wooley of Taylor to replace outgoing Mayor Dan Guzzi 
 
Motion by Mayor McLeod, supported by Mayor Bazzi, to accept the slate of officers as presented for 
2024.  Formal election to follow in February. The motion passed unanimously. 
 
New Business:  None 
 
The next DCC Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 1st, 2024, at 6:00pm.  
 
Adjournment: Motion by Mayor Swift, supported by Mayor McLeod, to adjourn at 5:14 pm. The motion 
passed unanimously. (NOTE: The DCC Board meeting was held early as the Chamber’s Celebration 
Event immediately followed at another location.) 
 


